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Dear I

Wimbledon Greyhound Stadium, Plough Lane
Application reference: 14/P4361

Thank you for your email of 23 August 2016 asking the Secretary of State to call in
the above planning application. | am replying on his behalf.

| understand that the planning application was considered by Merton Council on 10
December 2015, when it resolved to grant permission subject to its referral to the
Mayor of London. The Mayor of London wrote to the Council on 19 August 2016
stating that he does not wish to uphold the decision of the previous Mayor to
determine this application. Following this, we have received requests for the
Secretary of State to call-in this application for his own determination.

Your views, along with all other relevant information, will be taken into account
before the Secretary of State decides whether or not to call-in the application. | hope
you will understand that | cannot comment on the matter further, as to do so might
prejudice the Secretary of State’s position.

Due to the volume of correspondence received in respect of this planning
application, we will not be responding to other correspondents directly. Please note
that a copy of this response will therefore be published on the internet.

Please also note that as you have made representations about a planning
application which is before the Secretary of State, it may be necessary to make your
letter available to a third party should that party make a request for information on
representations made to the Secretary of State on the application.

Any personal or identifying information will be removed before release.




Yours sincerely





